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Steveston Interchange Project 
Overnight Single-Lane Alternating Traffic on Steveston Highway 

March-April 2025   
Ground improvements and roadwork are getting underway as Phase 2 of the Project moves 
forward.  

Beginning Thursday, March 6, drivers can expect 
periodic single-lane alternating traffic on Steveston 
Highway overnights for approximately two months. This 
is required to safely conduct ground improvements and 
for road grading on the east side of the overpass. 
Drivers can expect short periods where lanes to the east 
of Highway 99 remain unpaved while road grading is 
conducted. 

There will be no impacts to Highway 99 traffic.  

Ground improvement work is expected to generate 
noise and vibrations in the direct vicinity.  

The overpass sidewalk will remain open, and there will 
be no impact to the Highway 99 bus stop. 

Every effort will be made to minimize delays, while this work is completed. Please follow road signs 
and direction from traffic crews. 

Drivers are reminded that while Phase 2 of the Steveston Interchange Project is under 
construction, the northbound loop ramp will be closed with a left turn signal onto the northside 
ramp detour in place. 

 

See Page 2 for additional details. 
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What to Expect  

 

Timing  
> Approximately two months 

beginning March 6  

Hours of Work 
> Overnight weekdays from 

11.00 p.m. to 5.00 a.m.  

 

Traffic 
> Single-lane alternating traffic 

on Steveston Highway 
> Periodic unpaved lanes on 

the east side of the overpass 
 

 

Impacts/Interruptions  
> Possible minor travel delays  
> Noise and vibrations in the 

immediate vicinity 
> Minor occasional increase in 

dust levels in the immediate 
vicinity 

 
For the most up-to-date Project information on traffic impacts, visit the Highway 99 Tunnel 
Program website. If you have construction-related questions, please email 
StevestonProject@flatironcorp.com or call 1-888-270-1075 (24/7). 
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